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Monday, 6th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

On Friday 10th November, the Friends of Sunnyhill are organising a fun movie night for the whole 

school.  There will be two screenings: 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 (3.30pm-4pm) Bluey and Cosmic Kids  

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 (4.25pm – 5.45pm) The Nightmare before Christmas 

The cost for the movie + popcorn will be £5.  Payment is to be made on SchoolGateway  by 

Thursday, 9th November using the product code Movie Night EYFS/KS1 or Movie Night KS2. 

There will be additional snacks available.  Children can bring up to £2 in small change. 

 

Warmest regards 

  

 

Friends of Sunnyhill PTA 

e: friends@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk 

Friends of Sunnyhill is a registered charity (1162354) 
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